

Sutton Upon Derwent and Bugthorpe CE Primary Schools



SPRING TERM 2020 Newsletter 10 – 7/2/2020

The following messages are for both schools:

NSPCC Sponsored Walks @Sutton @Bugthorpe

We are delighted to announce that both schools contributed to raising a staggering £1703.40 for NSPCC. We had special 'thank you' assemblies on Wednesday. NSPCC were blown away by how much was raised by our small schools. Thank you so much for your support and sponsorship towards this great cause.

Pancakes – Tuesday 25th February @Sutton @Bugthorpe

The dessert on Tuesday 25th February will be pancakes – yum!

Class 4 Residential Payment @Sutton @Bugthorpe

A reminder that the final payment for the residential trip is due on Friday 14th February 2020. Thanks.

World Book Day Thursday 5th March @Sutton @Bugthorpe

Just a date for the diary. It would be great for the children to come dressed as book characters that day. Both PTFA's have discussed the idea of everyone donating books (new or nearly new) to add to our school libraries for World Book Day. A list of authors will follow in due course - I think this would be a delightful thing to do. The PTFA at Bugthorpe have just had a spend on the library with new rugs, cushions, seating and decoration – it is going to look fabulous. The PTFA at Sutton have agreed to contribute greatly to our new library that is being installed in the Easter holidays.

The following messages are for @Sutton:

SUDS Club Invoices @Sutton

A reminder that SUDS Club invoices need to be paid no later than Monday 24th February 2020. Thanks.

PTFA 100 Club @Sutton

Information has been sent out this week regarding a new PTFA 100 Club. Each number selected is £12 for one year. The draw will take place on the 1st of each month—the first draw is to be made on 1st March 2020. Please return your forms and payment to the School Office (no later than Friday 14th February) and write your name next to your lucky number. If we sell 100 numbers, then the prize will be £50 each month!

Understanding Dyslexia Study by Mrs Garcia @Sutton

Mrs Garcia is seeking parent, carer and child volunteers to take part in her MA research project based on understanding dyslexia and the teaching of early reading. If you think you, a family member or your child would be interested in taking part, or would like more information, please leave your name at the school office and Mrs Garcia will be in touch. Many thanks.

Scholastic Book Fayre @Sutton

27/2/2020 Scholastic Book Fayre during parents' consultation and after school

28/2/2020 Scholastic Book Fayre in school time

3/3/2020 Scholastic Book Fayre after school

The following messages are for @Bugthorpe:

Team Challenge Day Science @Bugthorpe

On Monday we held our second Team Challenge Day where we focussed on Science. The children had lots of fun and really enjoyed the activities.



Thanks to the teachers for their hard work in organising

the learning challenges.





EYFS Sheds @Bugthorpe

Thanks to our PTFA for buying Class 1 some new sheds to store and interact with. Thanks to Mr Brough and Halifax Estates for building them to Mrs Todd's specification. The children are excited to get outdoors and explore what resources will be inside them.



Parents Evening 10.2.2020 and 12.2.2020 @Bugthorpe

Next week we have our second Parents Evenings on Monday and Wednesday from 4pm. (Class 4 are Monday and Thursday from 4pm). This will be a chance for you to find out how your child is progressing and what you can do at home to help with their schooling. We look forward to seeing you.

Scholastic Book Fayre @Bugthorpe

The book fayre will be open after school on:

Thursday 27th February Friday 28th February Monday 2nd March

Thank you for your continued support,

Mr B Holtby

Executive Headteacher

